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*** Media Advisory for Tuesday, December 27th, 2022 ***
 

Representative Gantt Partners with Representative Cassel
to Provide an Update on Property Insurance

 
 
 

MIAMI, Fla. – On Tuesday, December 27th,  Representative Ashley V. Gantt
(D- Miami)  will partner with Representative Hillary Cassel (D-Dania
Beach)  to provide an update on property insurance to the constituents of House
Districts 109 and 101 at New Providence Missionary Baptist Church.
                       
WHAT:        Community Conversations Series on Property Insurance 
 
WHEN:        Tuesday, December 27, 2022
                                      6:00pm - 7:30pm
 
WHERE:     New Providence Missionary Baptist Church
                            760 NW 53rd Street, Miami, FL 33127

Representative Gantt issued the following statement:

“As I promised during my campaign, my goal is to engage, empower, and educate my
community. This is why this Community Conversation is important to me. I want
everyone in my district to be aware of the laws that impact their daily lives and this
property bill is one of tremendous import. I’m truly thankful that Representative
Cassel is eager to lend her expertise in this area to help me provide more insight for
my community.”
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